PUBLIC NOTICE

PUBLIC HEARING

Pursuant to RSA 31:95-b and Article 21 of the 1999 Town Meeting, the Auburn Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Monday, December 2, 2019 beginning at 7:00 P.M. at the Auburn Town Hall for the purpose of receiving public comment concerning the acceptance and expenditure of unanticipated revenues in the amount of \$43,330.77 in Municipal Aid from the State of New Hampshire.

These funds are to be allocated for expenses associated with the following projects or purchases:

- Addition to Auburn Police Department \$19,801.81
- Replacement of softball field backstop and fence at Eddows Recreational Fields - \$19,319.00
- ➤ Replacement of Highway Garage Door Panels \$2,500.00
- Purchase of Snowblower for Town properties \$1,709.96

Board of Selectmen Town of Auburn November 19, 2019